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      BETWEEN THE  SHEETS

DEFFERRED to FALL 
DATE TBD (was May 28th) 

ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING 

We will be sure to give you a 
minimum of 30 days notice before 

this is rescheduled 

DEFFERRED to FALL
TENTATIVE DATE Sat Oct 3rd

( was Jun 20th)

BEEF BBQ & 
SILENT AUCTION - 25$ 

While this date may change pencil it in! We 
will endeavour to provide 2 months min 

notice so that we have time to sell tickets 

A Message from your Board of Directors …
It has almost been a month since we communicated to you on March 15th our difficult decision to close our club 
indefinitely. This sadly brought our 2019/2020 season to an abrupt end and meant we could not hold our final 
bonspiel and various league end of season events and festivities. This of course was done keeping the safety of 
you our members, your families and our community top of mind. We trust you understand and hope that all of you 
are continuing to stay safe and are practicing physical distancing.

We as your Board have been meeting via video 
conference to address our continuance plan as the 
COVID 19 pandemic situation continues to evolve 
and would like to share several additional decisions 
we have made. We must defer some of our 
upcoming planned events in May and June and 
also consider some further planned dates in July at 
risk and therefore tentative. Please note the details 
below. In addition, after consultation with Jake 
Speedie the current thoughts for the Wednesday 
Night Men’s League playoffs is that they will be 
completed at the beginning of the 2020/2021 
season and that the Steak Dinner Night will also be 
held this fall - date TBD. Funds collected from the 
Thursday night Mixed League 50/50 draw will also be carried forward to the 2020/2021 season as well. 

In the weeks and months ahead we will continue to keep you informed of further event date changes and 
confirmations as the situation continues to evolve. If not before we will be in touch again early June. In the 
meantime we wish you health and resolve to stay the course for the safety of all. 

Your Board of Directors
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TENTATIVE DATE 
THURS JULY 16TH 

BCC GOLF TOURNAMENT 
@ WESTERN TRENT 

9 HOLES & LUNCH 

TENTATIVE DATE 
THURS AUG 20TH

BCC GOLF TOURNAMENT 
@ CEDARHURST

9 HOLES & LUNCH 

STAY SAFE! 

This information has been repeated from a recent Brock 
Township communication. For more information on how the 
Township is responding to COVID-19 visit their website at 
www.townshipofbrock.ca/covid19

http://www.townshipofbrock.ca/covid19
http://www.townshipofbrock.ca/covid19

